
Please contact                                                                           
the Barnsley Council                                                     
Regulatory Services Food                                                
Team on 01226 773 743
Tell us it’s about food with misleading allergen                     
information, and we’ll prioritise your call.

The hospital or your GP can also refer                                                    
your case to the local authority.

ARE YOU REPLACING
YOUR EPI-PEN?

IS IT AS                                           
A RESULT OF                                   

A FOOD ALLERGY            
FROM EATING OUT?

 If the information you have been 
given about allergens is wrong, 

it’s important you report it.


